
 

 

 
 

 

 

BARDEN PRIMARY SCHOOL is joining in  

ODD SOCKS DAY! 
WHAT IS ODD SOCKS DAY? 

Odd Socks Day is part of Anti-Bullying Week!  To celebrate that 

we are all unique we ask that you wear odd socks to school on 

Monday 13th November. 

WHY IS ODD SOCKS DAY IMPORTANT? 

The day sends an important message that we should all be allowed 

to be ourselves free from bullying and helps us celebrate  

Anti-Bullying Week in a fun and positive way.  It reminds everyone 

that we should be kind and caring to ALL. 

WHAT DO WE NEED FROM YOU? 

Make sure you wear odd socks to school on Monday 13th November.  

Encourage your family and friends to wear odd socks to work, 

school, out shopping – just anywhere! 

COMPETITION TIME 

Take a photograph of as many of your family and friends wearing 

odd socks and send it to the following email  

pshe@barden.lancs.sch.uk    PRIZES TO BE WON FOR THE MOST 

PEOPLE WEARING ODD SOCKS IN A PHOTOGRAPH!  

Get looking for your odd socks now! 
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